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Virgin Australia Holdings Limited (ASX: VAH) – Removal from 
Official List  
Description 

Virgin Australia Holdings Limited (‘VAH’) will be removed from the Official List of ASX Limited at the close of 
trading today, Tuesday, 17 November 2020, at the request of VAH, under Listing Rule 17.11, and outlined in 
VAH’s announcement on 16 November 2020 titled “Transfer of shares and delisting”.  

Issued by 

Neel Bhowmick 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 


